
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                  21st July 2025 

Dear Year 11 Students                   
 
Re: Year 11 GCSE Results 
 
Congratulations on completing your GCSE exams and the excellent behaviour you showed during your 
exams.  
 
I am writing to inform you that you will be able to collect your results for your GCSEs on Thursday 21st 
August 2025, between 9:00am and 12:00pm from the South Dining Room. Please use the Main Entrance 
on Ben Jonson Road. 
 
If you are unable to pick up your results on this day, you may designate a family member to collect on 
your behalf. This person must have a signed letter by you stating that they have your permission to do so. 
 
Also, our Sixth Form ‘Enrolment’ will be based in ISA1.  If you have received an offer from the sixth form, 
please go to ISA1 to enrol with your results.  This is a first come-first served selection therefore, please 
enrol as soon as possible (9am start). 
 
I wish you all the best and look forward to seeing you on results day.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Z Chowdhury 

Head of School 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 


